
BULLETIN NEWS 5-24-2020 

The Mass will be live-streamed on Facebook from St. Patrick Church in 

Jonesburg, at 7:00 AM and from St. Joseph Church in Martinsburg, at 9:00 AM, 

on Sunday, May 24. 

Fr. Austin will be celebrating Memorial Day Mass at St. Patrick Church cemetery on Monday, 

May 25th @ 9:00a.m. Social distancing protocol will be followed. Please bring a lawn chair! 

 

 

Congratulations to the following couples as they celebrate their special day. 

Steve & Beth Cobb – 29 years of marriage on May 25 

Barry & Jane Hubbard – 46 years of marriage on May 25 

Michael & Gina Smith – 13 years of marriage on May 26 

Tom & Patti Pazdera – 25 years of marriage on May 27 

Robert & Margaret Hildebrand – 37 years of marriage on May 27 

 

Financials for the week of May 17, 2020 

Actual: $9,303.58       Needed each week: $11,775.43        Difference: ($2,471.85) 

Capital Improvements: $43.00,  Catholic Home Missions: $55.00, Cornerstone 

Campaign: $1,350.00, Catholic Missourian: $14.00                                                        

 



 

Fr. Chris’ 25th Anniversary of his Ordination to the Priesthood 

Fr. Chris Cordes is celebrating the 25th Anniversary of his Ordination to the Priesthood. Our 

Lady of Lourdes Parish was planning a Mass and dinner to celebrate the occasion, but those 

plans were put on hold when the Coronavirus restrictions began. We had planned to send an 

invitation to each parish where he served, but with the uncertainty surrounding the event, 

invitations were put on hold. After considering various options, a Mass will be held on May 31 

as planned, but attendance will be very limited according to the State of Missouri and Boone 

County Order stipulations.  

As a way of including as many people as possible, we are putting together a book of photos and 

memories submitted by current and former parishioners, and would like to invite you to 

contribute. Please use the link-to-guestbook below to send your written notes.  If you have a 

digital photo of Fr. Chris celebrating a sacrament with your family that you would like to submit, 

please send it to:  pics@ollisk8.org  We will be taking submissions through June 5th.  Thank you 

for sharing your thoughts, fond memories and photos, he will be so surprised! 

LINK TO GUEST BOOK                                                

https://forms.gle/dXngRDF723HGFfNr6 

Email photo to pics@ollisk8.org 

Debbie Portell                                                          

                                                                                                                              

                                                                                   Director, Adult Faith 

Formation                                                                                               

                                                                                                                              

                            Our Lady of Lourdes 

Parish                                                      

                                                                                                                              

                                                                               903 Bernadette 

Drive                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                              

                            Columbia, MO 65203                                                      

                                                                                                                              

                                                                   573-445-7915 
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     Drive By Birthday Celebration – June 7 

Please help us celebrate the 90th birthday of Sylvester Sommer. His birthday is June 6. Syl 

and his wife, Ethel, farmed in Montgomery County, and were parishioners of Resurrection 

Parish in Wellsville for 50 years, before moving to Wentzville. Because of the Coronavirus, 

larger celebration plans unfortunately had to be changed. Please help Syl celebrate this 

milestone by sending a birthday card to his home at 104 Green Gables Drive, Wentzville, MO 

63385. Also, please join us in a "drive by and shout out parade" anytime between 1:30 and 3:30 

on Sunday, June 7, at his son Wayne's house, 143 Sommer Road (east end of the road), 

Wellsville. We'll have Dad under a tent, near the road to greet well-wishers. Please greet him 

with honking horns, waves, smiles, brief words, etc! Rain or shine. Thanks so much for helping 

Dad celebrate!         Joyce Monnig         joycemonnig@att.net                                                   

                                                                                                                                          Sylveste

r Sommer                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                         

                                                            104 Green Gables 

Drive                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                         

 Wentzville  MO  63385 
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